
 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Christmas Holidays 
start December 15th 

First Day of school 
Wednesday January 2nd 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE 

PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, 

Christmas is a time for 

giving. As you may be 

aware one of our school 

wide learner goals is to be 

active and responsible 

citizens. Our community 

has a responsibility to help 

those in need and there 

would be fewer more 

deserving than our local 

orphanage. I want to thank 

you for the generosity our 

school community has 

shown in collecting food 

for the Orphanage. We 

have collected over 

2,500Kgs of rice, other 

food items, books and toys. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A lot of families will be travelling over the Christmas period. 

We would like to wish you a safe journey and I hope you get 

to enjoy quality time with your children.  

Our Christmas Fair was a big success and I would like to 

thank Mr Will and Ms Lilit for their great work in organizing a 

successful event. Special mention needs to go to Ms Hau 

who assisted with the organizing and did an amazing job with 

the decorations. Well done to all the parents and students for 

supporting this event and raising funds. 

We have some upcoming exams after the holidays. I would 

like to remind students to please be mindful of their study 

commitments and put the necessary work in for them to be 

successful.  

Finally, I wanted to add that our school is growing. We now 

have an enrolment of over 300 students. We are at a stage 

where we would like to extend our school beyond IGCSE 2. 

We are looking at providing the Global Assessment 

Certificate (GAC) and or possibly the Cambridge A levels as 

a program to prepare our students for University or further 

studies. We are hopeful if we get sufficient numbers this could 

commence in the 2019-2020 school year, if not then 2020-

2021. It is our hope that students can start and finish their 

schooling at Singapore International School, Binh Duong. 

 

Take Care 

Christopher Bradley 
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Important Reminders:  

 

There will be no primary 

or high school clubs 

during the week of the 2nd 

to 4th of January.  

Teachers will be running 

exam tutorials after school. 

On the last week of term 

we will hold our Lunar 

New Year celebration.  

We hope you can keep the 

date free.  

 

 

 

Please see the exam schedule for Year 2-9. 

Date  
 

Subject 

2nd-3rd Jan 
2019 

English Paper 1; Speaking 
(International and Integrated students) 

4th Jan 
2019 

English language Paper 2-Writing 
(International and Integrated students) 

7th Jan 
2019 

English Paper 3 –Language & 
Comprehension 

(International and Integrated students) 

8th Jan 
2019 

Mathematics (International students) 

9th Jan 
2019 

Science (International students) 

10th Jan 
2019 

English language Paper 4-Listening 
(International and Integrated students) 

 

 


